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1767 MELRUDE ROAD
COTTON, MN 55724
PHONE: 218-482-3407

ROAD WORK BID REQUEST
The Ellsburg Town Board is requesting bids on general road maintenance for 2024.  They request an hourly rate which includes contractor provided equipment for grading, mowing and brushing. The bid should include a separate line for materials to add chloride dust control to township roads.
All other township road work will be put out for bid separately. Watch our posting locations and website for additional bid requests.
All bids should be mailed or emailed to the Melrude Town Hall by April 29, 2024.
Melrude Town Hall
1767 Melrude Rd 
P.O. Box 308
Cotton, Mn 55724

OR

Ellsburgtownship@gmail.com

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our Road Supervisor, Scott Streitz at 218-393-6979.

Date:		_________________________
Clerk:	_________________________
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